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  Letter dated 30 November 2015 from the Chair of the Burundi 

configuration of the Peacebuilding Commission addressed to  

the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the Burundi configuration of 

the Peacebuilding Commission. 

 I undertook my first visit to Burundi, Uganda and the United Republic of 

Tanzania from 9 to 14 November. At your invitation, I briefed the Security Council 

via teleconference on the situation in Burundi during my visit to the country.  

 The attached report* summarizes the conversations and meetings I held during 

my visit, as well as my conclusions. 

 I kindly request that this letter be circulated to the members of the  Security 

Council and also be issued as a document of the Council.  

 I look forward to continued cooperation between the Security Council and the 

Peacebuilding Commission on Burundi, in particular under the framework of 

resolution 2248 (2015) adopted by the Security Council on 12 November. 

 

 

(Signed) Jürg Lauber 

Chair 

Peacebuilding Commission 

Burundi configuration 

 

 * The report was made available to the members of the Security Council only.  


